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We celebrated Red Ribbon Week October 21-25. Students participated in various lessons during
guidance class and we enjoyed dress-up days throughout the week.

We had our Scholastic Book Fair where we sold almost $5,000 worth of books! We were able to
get about $2400 worth of books for our district libraries. Huge thanks to Cindy Moore, Kyra’s
long-term sub, LeAnn Durnan, Denise Burrett, and Shannon Pethoud for helping run the book
fair before/after school and on our conference nights.

We had a very successful turnout for parent/teacher conferences with a 98% attendance rate.
Huge shout-out goes to Shawn for scheduling conferences for all parents who didn’t schedule
their own time and to Kelly Matthews for scheduling all of the conferences for our EL families
and lining up an interpreter.

2nd and 4th grade students made a trip out the Veteran’s Memorial at the courthouse. 3rd Grade
students welcomed a guest speaker for Vereran’s day. 3rd graders also interviewed a veteran. 1st
Grade students made cards for Veteran’s in the community.

Teachers had work time for their LETRS course work on Monday during Professional
Development. We also welcomed Kylie Butler from the AEA into the building to share various
accommodations teacher can use for our EL students. We also had a short Q&A session with
McGraw Hill for our new math curriculum.

Mrs. Wickham’s 1st grade class and the 4th grade students made a trip to the Carnegie Cultural
Center to hear Sam Singewald speak about his Navy ships created out of Legos!

We had some Halloween fun with costume parades throughout the building and 1st grade made a
trip to Linn Haven to show the residents their costumes.


